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We're almost fifty years old, and it's time for a new logo for the Truro Historical Society. 
Anyone may enter our design challenge, and there are prizes in the open competition and the 
children's category. See the details below. Note the new deadline for submissions. 

 
 

Logo designs should capture the spirit of our mission to preserve Truro history. Contestants are 
not subject to any geographical restrictions. Winning designs become the property of the THS. 

The winning designs will be announced in the April 2014 issue of the Town of Truro 
eNewsletter. A celebration of our new logo will be held on opening day of the season at the 
Highland House Museum with T-shirts, caps, and other items featuring the new Truro Historical 
Society logo.   
 

Visit our web site at www.trurohistorical.org 

 


